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TIME: 
PLACE: 

7:30 P.M. 

Centerville City Council 
Work Session Meeting 

May 17, 2010 

Centerville Municipal Building 
Deputy Mayor Doug Cline 
Council Members John Beals 

Brook Compton 
Paul Gresham 
Belinda Kenley 

Assistant Clerk of Council Julia Weaver 
City Manager Gregory Horn 
Finance Director Steven Hinshaw 
Assistant to the City Manager Jennifer Wilder 
Assistant to the City Manager Kristen Gopman 
Public Works Director Rob James 
City Engineer Doug Spitler 
City Planner Steven Feverston 
Municipal Attorney Scott Liberman 

In the absence of Mayor Kingseed, Mr. Compton served as temporary chairman 
for the meeting, as had been determined in the vote of the April 19 Council Meeting . 

Mr. Hom stated that he had attended the funeral of Mr. Roger Pfister, who held 
several important positions related to the Dille Trust. The Dille family will be choosing 
replacements in the near future. 

Mr. Hom reported that Nathan Cahall was attending the Sugarcreek Township 
Trustee Meeting and would come to the Centerville Council Meeting as soon as possible. 

Mr. Hom inquired about responses to an invitation by Paul Heintz for the 
Hithergreen golf outing on May 24. He will follow up with Mayor Kingseed. 

Other discussion related to the delegation of duties for the Council Meeting to 
follow. 

Julia M. Weaver 
Assistant Clerk of Council 


